
“A caring, happy and creative environment in which ALL children can succeed”

What’s happening week commencing:  Monday 3rd December 
	
	Morning
	Afternoon
	After School

	Monday
	
	
	Powys Active Kids 3 – 4
Reception to Yr 6

	Tuesday
	
	
	Football Club
Reception to Yr 3

	        Wednesday
	
	
	Golf - Yrs 3 to 6



	Thursday
	Swimming – Class 3

	
	Netball Club 3-4pm
Yrs 4, 5 & 6

	Friday
	
	Christmas Fayre 
2pm – 4pm
	Football Club
Yrs 4, 5 & 6


Our Welsh Phrase of the Week is: 


‘Beth wyt ti’nhoffi wisgo?’

‘Dw i’n hoffi gwisgo siwmper melyn a het trendi! ’

‘What do you like to wear?’
 
‘I like to wear a yellow jumper and trendy hat!’

Dear Parent / Carer,
Welsh Schools Novice Gymnastics Championships 

Congratulations to the Under 11 Boys team who won Silver and the Under 9 Boys team who won the Gold in Cardiff at the weekend.  A fantastic result – well done to all.  Thank you to Becky Allen and Sally White for the training and all the parents who took their children to Cardiff!
Tuesday Football Club

A reminder that this is for the younger children – Reception to Year 3.  We do not have many attending at the moment and would welcome a few more!  
Christmas Fayre – Friday 7th December.  We are in need of raffle prizes!  Please bring them to the Office by Thursday so that the Hampers can be made up – thank you in advance!   Each class has been asked to collect items for the Christmas Hampers which will be raffled at the Fayre:


Class 1
- Night In


Class 2
- Pamper


Class 3 
- Christmas

Village Carol Service

Sunday 9th December commencing at 6.30pm in Church.  

Village Hall Coffee Morning 

Saturday 15th December in the Village Hall 10am to 12 noon – Adults £2, children free.
Class 1 Christmas Play – Thursday 13th December

A reminder to book your seats if you haven’t already done so.

A letter from Criw Cymraeg

Please see the attached Important letter from the children in Criw Cymaeg.  They need your help!

Proposal to establish a new All-through School in Llanfyllin

Consultation leaflets were sent out earlier this week, however it appears there was a mistake and we have been sent a new version which we are sending home today.
School Closure due to bad weather 

As winter is now upon us we would like to remind you what the process will be should the school have to be closed due to bad weather. We will notify the Powys Schools Closure site as early as possible, and they will update their website with this information. To see this go to http://www.powys.gov.uk and click the school closures site link. 
Children Cycling to School

Can we please remind all the children riding their bikes to school to please wear a cycle helmet.

School Uniform

Can we also remind children to wear suitable shoes to school and not trainers.  Thank you.

Flu Nasal Consent Forms
A reminder that these must be returned by no later than Thursday 6th December when the School Nurse will be collecting them.

Amanda Williams
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